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PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Dial Anderson Rory Meyers Nancy Swanson

Patty Stark Ward & Norris Family Geisler Family

Dick Hoesterey David Adams

Scott Schenkel Keener Family George Tannous

9 AM EMs and Lectors for JUN 09:

EMs

Kathy Herring

Mary Cates
Carolina Waggoner

Lectors
Lezlie Vlasimsky

9 AM EMs and Lectors for JUN 16:
EMs

Carolina Waggoner
Fran LaSpina

Marie Krebs

Lectors
Kevin McGarry
Nina Waldron

CELEBRATION OF FAITH MASS MASS COLLECTIONS

The Catholic Church of Dallas has the unique
opportunity to come together to celebrate Mass in
the beautiful surroundings of the Dallas Arboretum.
All Catholics across the Diocese are invited to join
together to celebrate on Saturday, June 15, at

6 PM in the scenic gardens and lawn on the edge of
White Rock Lake. Free admittance to the Dallas
Arboretum starts at 5 PM with Mass commencing at
6 PM at the Martin Rutchik Concert Stage & Lawn.
The gardens close at 8 PM. Collection during the
Offertory will benefit St. Philip & St. Augustine
Catholic Academy.

REPORT ABUSE

If you believe that you or someone you know is a
victim of past or present abuse or sexual abuse,
please notify law enforcement. In the event the
abuse involves a minor, please also contact the Texas
Department of Family and Protective Service
through the Texas Abuse Hotline (1-800-252-5400
or www.txabusehotline.org). Finally, if the abuse
involves a member of the clergy, a parish employee,
or diocesan employee, please also notify the Diocese
of Dallas Victims Assistance Coordinator, Barbara
Landregan, at 214-379-2812 or
blandregan@cathdal.org

Like all family and business expenses, the ministry’s
expenses have increased year after year. If you
have been giving the same amount for a few years,
would you please consider increasing your gifts by
10%? The ministry increasingly serves students in
individual ways, and those programs and staff have
expanded our budget. Additionally, ministry ex-
penses including utilities, health care for employees,
and priest retirement funding also have increased
year after year in our budget. Please consider
raising your routine giving by 10% to help us better
meet these needs. Contact Beverly Mendoza if you
need help making this commitment electronically or
if you need additional information. Many thanks for
your consideration and generosity!

GUATEMALA MISSION UPDATE

Team Legacy, supported primarily by SMU Catholic
community members, made its seventh annual trip to
Guatemala a week after Easter to install stoves and
water filters. Our community has been so supportive.
We need to raise funds for 100 stove and water filter
combinations this spring and summer, and we are
about half way there! $250 buys a combo, but any
donation towards our goal is appreciated. Contact
Paul Dickel at paul@pd-nl.com or donate directly to
i-ep.org! Thank you for all of your generosity!
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